
WEB PORTAL 
UNAVAILABILITY

The web portal will be undergoing 
maintenance and will be unavailable from 

11.30pm on 18 June to 8.00am on 19 June.
During this time, you will not be able to:

• Make facility bookings
• Access your Statement of Accounts (SOA)
• Utilise any other online services provided 

through the portal

We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause and appreciate your understanding. 

The Management 
21 May 2024
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